Deangelis Diamond Construction | Letter of
Recommendation

Written to Mike Sizemore & Team:
Good morning Mike,

Thank you for the planning and execution of switching the temporary electrical power to FPL permanent
electrical power at our DD and the Owner trailer.

Our construction industry accounts for 6% of the national workforce and 23% of all workplace injuries.
Electrical shock is second only to falls in construction accidents. We hear too often, "it's your job" or "that's
what we're paying them to do". Gaylor did a great job of preparing for this electrical power transfer and
executed their plan safely.

Please pass along our thanks to all of the Gaylor team who were involved in this work yesterday.
Thanks again!

Michael A. Mick | Project Manager | Deangelis Diamond Construction



